
Friday 12th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

This week Year 4 and some of Year 5 
enjoyed an exciting trip to Manchester. 
They visited the Lowry Art Gallery, The 
Museum of Science and Industry and 
were entertained watching Matilda at 
the Palace Theatre. Some of the 
children also enjoyed a walk around 
Salford Quays, taking in the Poppy 
Installation outside the Imperial War 
Museum and walking through Media 
City. In passing the mass of poppies, Mr 
Emms noticed a natural ‘hush’ descend 
as the children demonstrated a clear 
understanding of the symbolism in front 
of them.

Well done Year4/5, you were a credit to 
the school.  

Today our Infant children are all enjoying 
a trip to the theatre at Forum 28 to 
watch ‘The Snail and the Whale’. 

Thank you to parents/carers for 
supporting these experiences wherever 
possible and to the PTA and supporters 
of SJB who also help make these 
opportunities possible.

Miss Helen Pemberton
Headteacher
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